From: David Hawkin:

Sent 01 October 2014 23:45

To: Planning

Subject: Proposed work to tree: reference 2014/5729/T

Tlive in Downside Crescent and have recently been informed of the proposal to fell the bay tree at number
6. It is an attractive mature tree which makes a useful contribution to the street scene and the Conservation
Area.] am not aware of the reasons behind the proposal and so I object to it.

D. Ilawking



